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The September 12, 2022 meeting began at 7:08 with Lee, Berardis, Kerop, and David. 
Clark and Budney were excused. 

Minutes of the August 1, 2022 were accepted as written. Moved by Lee, 2nd David. 
Unan. 

Financial Statements looked good. 

Chief said the boat motor replacement has been ordered but it may take a while to see it. 
Three members started Fire Fighter 1 classed in Westbrook. There also a few members 

moving into different statuses. 
The car show went well. 

There was no Deputy's report. 

There was no Engineer's report, 

Fire Marshal reports 20 calls last two month. 
He had a meeting with owners near Winter Ave to see whattheir intentions would be 
with that property in the future. Activity Report was discussed. 
No bum permits were 

The Chairman said he talked to the Selectman about the water holes. He was told the 
Town will talk to Olsen about it. 
There was a discussion on how to handle money coming in from the State for highway 
assistance. Lee will see if a special account can be formed for that funding. He would 
so like to know if it can accumulate from year to year. 
David also asked if the roof was leaking after last week's heavy rain. He will ask again 
about the roof in about two weeks. 

Under Old Business, Lee said the new truck inspection went well. They are for final 
delivery somewhere between the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays. There will be 
moving of some apparatus to let the new truck stay at Headquarters for training and other 
reason. They will also see if a bay at the Town Garage would be suitable to place some 
equipment. 




